
Reminder: Upcoming Fundraising Deadline 

Dear [Peer's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for our peer-to-peer fundraising campaign is 

approaching fast. As you may recall, all fundraising efforts must be submitted by [Deadline 

Date]. 

Your participation is crucial to our success, and your efforts have already made a significant 

impact. Please ensure that all your contributions and donations are finalized by the deadline to 

help us reach our goal. 

If you have any questions or need assistance with your fundraising efforts, don't hesitate to reach 

out. We're here to help! 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Organization] 


